
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IIIsss   yyyooouuurrr   ccchhhiiilllddd   ddduuueee   tttooo   ssstttaaarrrttt   

sssccchhhoooooolll   nnneeexxxttt   AAAuuuggguuusssttt???   
Come along to St Michael’s Open Day on 

Tuesday 22nd November at 1.30 p.m. 
 

The afternoon will include presentations from both staff and 

pupils, a tour of the school and a chance to meet other 

prospective parents over a tea or coffee. 
 

We hope you can make it and look forward to meeting you. 
 

School enrolments will take place in January 2017 
 

Please look at our most recent Education Scotland and Care Commission reports. 

http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimar

ySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp 

http://www.st-michaels.n-lanark.sch.uk/nursery/report  

http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimarySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp
http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/inspectionandreview/reports/school/primsec/StMichaelsPrimarySchoolNorthLanarkshire.asp

